
CONTRA COSTA COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 

 
. 

4005 Port Chicago Highway, Suite 250  •  Concord, CA 94520-1180 

Telephone: (925) 941-3300  •  Fax: (925) 941-3309  •  www.cccfpd.org 

000. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 26, 2022 

 
 
 TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Aaron J. McAlister, Deputy Fire Chief 
 
 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 
 

 

 Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

Recent work has turned to the building interior. Finishes are in progress with 
cabinetry and tile work progressing. The interior of the apparatus bay has been 
painted. The exterior flatwork work is in progress with the front apron now complete. 
Soon, landscape work will commence. There is a chance construction progress will 
stall in May as we wait for final utility hook ups to occur. We have been working with 
the utility provider to expedite the final power hook up. 

  
 Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has requested additional documentation, 
and that work is in progress. We continue to work with the Airport and Public Works 
to identify long-term solutions to drainage challenges in the area. These solutions 
will need to be identified in order to get through the California Environmental Quality 
Act (CEQA) process. (No updates since February 2022 report.) 

 


